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Comments: E bikes should not be allowed in our national forests. They are not safe for hikers, for wildlife, or the

trails. National forests should be treated with care, to protect the environment, the flora and the fawna. E bikes

belong on the road, with other motorized vehicles.

 

Thank you for allowing comments on this most important subject. 


